From: Melek Yurtemre <angeloftwoangels@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11:55 PM
To: info@epos-vlaanderen.be; aef@aef-europe.be; hrdc@hrdc.bg; info@ampeu.hr; info@dzs.cz; eeagentuur@harno.ee; contact@agence-erasmus.fr; erasmusplus-helpdesk@kmk.org; info@tpf.hu; erasmusplus@rannis.is; info@hea.ie; direzione@agenziagiovani.it; Info VIAA <info@viaa.gov.lv>; stefan.sohler@aiba.li
Subject: ERASMUS+ JOB SHADOWING

To whom it may concern,
We are a Primary School looking for another Primary School for job shadowing.I will appreciate if you forward my message to the schools you can contact as much as possible.Thanks in advance.

Dear Sir / Madam
We are a Primary School with nearly 2.000 students aging between 7-10.Our school is located in Bursa , Türkiye.Our school teachers are very interested in developing themselves for getting more effective to our students.
After applying for a project process,our school is selected as one of the 100 project schools by Bursa District National Education Directorate ARGE Team. This project is supported by Turkish National Agency.With this project we will do job shadowing in a Primary School for a week.
Our team consists of our School Director , 1 Asistant Director and 3 Classroom Teachers and 1 English Teacher ( me ) totally 6 educators.
 We are supposed to observe a school about disadvantaged students like immigrants,disabled,highly talented,divorced family kids,child workers and so on.We will also observe the strengths of your school,your education system,your approaches,your vision in education to enrich our own perspective and vision as well as your culture.You will also get to know about our country and education system.
Our visit will be in 2022-2023 Educational year and will last for one week considering the host school's academic calender and availablity.We are a dynamic team eager to learn and open to new approaches,doing E-Twinning projects and KA122 projects constantly.As your country has a qualified vision in education,we are deeply interested in doing job shadowing in your school.
If you are willing to welcome us,please do not hesitate to contact me.
Please feel free to check out our school website.
https://sehitmuratatsen.meb.k12.tr/
You can contact me via
 angeloftwoangels@gmail.com
 
Yours Sincerely,
Melek Yurtemre
English Teacher
School Erasmus Coordinator

